TotalLink Artist Appointed to Arts Commission

The Village of Northbrook's Arts
Commission recently appointed Sarah, a
TotalLink participant, as their newest
commission member. "I'm excited to help
out my community and help Northbrook be
a wonderful and interesting place for
everyone," Sarah shared.

Sarah will contribute to the Arts
Commission's mission by bringing a fresh
perspective, unique insights, and a
commitment to fostering creativity and
cultural development.

This opportunity for Sarah came to be
thanks to grant funding provided by the
Village of Northbrook. Their support
provides community coaching for TotalLink
participants, who reside in Northbrook, to
expand their leadership opportunities by
joining various commissions or other
decision-making bodies. It's inclusion stories like this that make TotalLink proud to call
Northbrook home.




